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pbscommissions - PBS Case# U_2021-0004

From:  jay hartman <bluejaybird@gmail.com>
To: <pbscommissions(@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 12/7/2021 1:03 PM

Subject: PBS Case# U 2021-0004

To whom it may concern,

I am writing regarding Mendocino County Planning and Building Services Case #U_2021-0004, a
Minor Use Permit application for Long Valley Feed & Supply.

This business provides essential services to the residents of the greater Laytonville area. They meet
countless needs for farming and ranching operations which are otherwise unavailable in our part of
the county. Perhaps most importantly, they are an integral and extremely valued part of our local
community.

[ urge you to approve their permit application at the Zoning Administrator's meeting on December
9, 2021 so that they may continue to provide their invaluable services.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,
Jay Hartman
3000 Branscomb Rd. o
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